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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Ribbon Cutting Ceremony to Rename School No. 33 in Honor of Dr. Iris J. Banister

Who:
Dr. Eric Jay Rosser, Superintendent of Schools
Members of Dr. Iris J. Banister’s family
Students, families, and staff from School No. 33

What:
Renaming of School No. 33 in honor of Dr. Iris J. Banister

When:
Thursday, September 25, 2025, 4:30 p.m.  

Where:
Dr. Iris J. Banister School No. 33
500 Webster Avenue
Rochester, NY 14609

Details:
In June 2024, the Rochester Board of Education voted to rename John James Audubon School No. 33 in memory of Dr. 
Iris J. Banister, who passed away in March 2024. As an educator and passionate advocate for community empowerment, 
Dr. Banister made a profound and lasting impact on the lives of countless individuals. 

Dr. Banister dedicated 32 years to the Rochester City School District, serving as an elementary teacher, reading specialist, 
guidance counselor, transition facilitator, and house administrator. 

After retiring, she continued to serve the community as executive director of Wilson Commencement Park and The Chil-
dren’s Zone, an initiative that coordinated services in northeast Rochester. She also founded NAMOW, a counseling and 
support service for women, and generously shared her expertise through writing and lectures on education and child 
development.
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